
Maine Area 28
Memo concerning AUTONOMY

September 21, 2022

My name is Mark and I’m an Alcoholic! I presently stand as the Maine Area 28

Chair. I hope you are well and living ODAT. I am asking that this memo be

posted on the Maine Area, CSO, Downeast Intergroup web sites for all who

visit.

Maine Area 28 has business for all Districts here in the state of Maine. We

take our directions from those who serve as the Chairs of their districts and

their GSR’s, who in turn get their direction from their group members. We then

look into getting all the information and presenting this for everyone to see

and hear about concerns and or ideas. We are responsible for items pertaining

to AA here in Maine. Area 28 is not connected to or has any financial

responsibility for either CSO or the Downeast Intergroup.

We may share events or postings of AA information with these entities but that

is all. This holds true for both of these organizations to us. They are

Autonomous as far as their business with the Regions they serve. They may

share events and correspondence.

Our main  objective is to be there for the sick and suffering Alcoholic who

still suffers’.

Sincerely,

Mark F.

Maine Area Chair and

Maine Area Board of Directors


